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22 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
You may remember that before the summer we sent out a parent survey in order to gauge your 
views regarding different aspects of the school. 301 parents responded anonymously.  
 
For this and any subsequent surveys, we wanted to be able to publish a summary of your views 
and this has taken longer than anticipated to create a user friendly document which would 
highlight both the positive feedback we have received as well as the areas you feel we need to 
improve.  
 
Over the next few weeks, we will be sending out to you, section by section, this summary. 
 
The overall document has been divided into 6 sections:- 
 

 Behaviour and Bullying 
 Curriculum and Learning  
 Communication 
 Reporting on Progress 
 Creating Active Global Citizens 
 COVID steps 

 
We hope that this summary gives you an overall picture of parent views, highlights what we are 
already doing and also what we need to focus on. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs N Cowan 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


